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10 January 2019 
Dear Reader, 
 
Have your say on OPDC’s Draft Supplementary Planning Documents  
 
The Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation (OPDC) was established by the Mayor of London in 
2015 to oversee the delivery of new homes and jobs in Old Oak and Park Royal. As the local planning 
authority for the area, a key part of our duty includes the production of a Local Plan which sets out the vision 
and policies for development and regeneration. The draft OPDC Local Plan was submitted to the Secretary 
of State for independent examination in October 2018. Adoption of the Local Plan is expected in 2019.  
 
To support the delivery of the Local Plan, OPDC is producing a series of Supplementary Planning 
Documents (SPDs) to provide additional guidance on how the meet the requirements of the Local Plan. The 
first three of these draft documents have been published for public consultation: 

 

• Draft Planning Obligations SPD;  

• Draft Passive Energy Performance, Daylight and Overheating in High Density Development SPD; and  

• Draft Waste Management in High Density Development SPD. 
 
The draft Planning Obligations SPD provides guidance on what planning obligations will be required of 
applicants for new development. This includes obligations relating to the delivery of new public open spaces, 
social infrastructure, utilities infrastructure, public transport and provision of affordable housing. The SPD 
sets out what, how and when such obligations will be sought for different types of development.   
 
The draft Passive Energy Performance, Daylight and Overheating in High Density Development SPD 
provides guidance to applicants on how best to achieve the  environmental targets set out in OPDC’s draft 
Local Plan and minimise carbon emissions. 
 
The draft Waste Management in High Density Development SPD sets out how waste management should be 
considered in the design and management of high density developments to ensure proposals support 
recycling targets. 
 
We’ll be holding presentation events during the consultation period to give you the opportunity to speak to 
OPDC officers and find out more about the SPDs:  
 

• 11:00 to 13:00 on Saturday 19th January at the Collective, Old Oak Lane 

• 18:00 to 20:00 on Tuesday 5th February at All Souls Church, Station Road, Harlesden. 
 
The legal requirements and technicalities for  these consultations are set out in the SPD Consultation Public 
Notice. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the purpose of the SPDs, how to respond to the consultations or details 
about our presentation events, please visit www.london.gov.uk/OPDCconsulations. Alternatively, contact 
OPDC via email on planningpolicy@opdc.london.gov.uk or call 020 7983 6520. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Tom Cardis 

Interim Director of Planning 

Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation  


